
 
  

RFP AMENDMENT NOTICE #1  
 
The Pacific Community hereby gives notice that the Request for Proposal (RFP19/086) document 
advertised for the tender process described below has been amended as follows: 
 
DESCRIPTION:  Consultancy to prepare a Climate Change and Health Policy and Revised Action Plan 

for the Republic of the Marshall Islands 

 

 

RFP NO: RFP 19/086 

DATE ISSUED 21/10/2019 

CLOSING DATE: 18/11/2019 
 
CHANGES TO RFP: Annex I – Instructions to bidder - Page 2 (1.2)   

1. Submission of Proposals 
 

1.2 Proposals must be received by the Pacific Community (SPC) at the address mentioned below 
on or before 18 November 2019 no later than 12.00 pm Fiji time. Any proposal received after 
this date may be rejected. SPC may, at its discretion, extend the deadline for the submission 
of proposals, by notifying all prospective bidders in writing and publication on SPC website. 
The extension of the deadline may accompany a modification of the solicitation documents 
prepared by SPC at its own initiative or in response to a clarification requested by a 
prospective bidder. 

 
 
For further information, please contact SPC Procurement office on email: procurement@spc.int    
 
Date of amendment: 13/11/2019 
 
  




